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I support SB1583, which prohibits discrimination when selecting textbooks, 

instructional materials, program materials or library books that will be used in public 

schools. Please keep our schools open minded to all types of materials, including 

those that deal with transparent and truthful BIPOC and/or Native American topics.  


